
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

March 23, 2022 

President Don Easterbrooks welcomed everyone. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

This meeting was really just a membership appreciation dinner. It was held at The Savannah 
Center due to the high number of people attending. It was set up with a luau theme including 
many decorations and leis (thank-you social committee).  The food was catered by Oakwood 
BBQ which was delicious.  The desert was pretty special, two sheet cakes decorated in the luau 
theme brought by Candy Degarmo.  The entertainment was Peace, Love and Ukeleles 

VP Jan Ool gave a short update of some of the future meetings: 

April will be Jim Burns singing. 

May  will be Sue Heller showing and teaching line dancing. 

The 50-50 raffle was shortened to have only three bigger winners. 

 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 

 


